Dear Friend,

Are you passionate about your community? Do you have views on Culture? Education? Healthcare? Human Rights? We want to hear your voice!

The Civic Initiative is hosting a People's Forum in Derry/Londonderry on Saturday December 9th, the forum provides a platform for people to share their views on key issues impacting their community, and to work together in creating new ideas and suggestions to make a positive impact.

Be a part of meaningful change and register your place here:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/civic-initiative-north-west-peoples-forum-tickets-733326067007?aff=oddtdtcreator

The Forum will last approximately 3 hours. Refreshments will be provided, and reimbursement towards travel or childcare costs are available.

Thank you and take care,

Nuala

Nuala Toman

Interim Head of Innovation and Impact



189 Airport Road West Belfast, BT3 9ED T: 028 9029 7880

M: 07967322639